NOTICE OF CONTINUANCE OF PUBLIC HEARING

Community Facilities District No. 2005-2 (Park Maintenance)
Annexation No. 12

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the public hearing scheduled to take
place at the regular Board meeting of December 21, 2023, at the hour of
7:00 p.m. for the above referenced matter has been continued due to the
cancellation of the meeting and will be held at the next regular Board
meeting scheduled for January 18, 2024, at 7:00 p.m., at the regular meeting
place of the Board, 1970 9th Avenue, Olivehurst, California.
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